
 
1st July 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
RE – Uniform Consultation   
 
 
At TKS we are proud of our school uniform, it is one of the ways we demonstrate our pride 
both in school and in the local community. We uphold these high standards as part of our 
Ready, Respect, Safe curriculum ensuring uniform is worn as it is intended.  
 
We are currently reviewing how we can continue to improve our uniform standards and 
support students, who have voiced that they feel the need to wear their uniform in a 
certain way to conform to trends and peer pressure. We are planning on making some 
small adaptations to our current policy to help to alleviate any of these concerns and to 
respond to our student voice. Please note these changes will not impact on any uniform 
already purchased ahead of the next academic year.  
 
Following our in school parent consultation we would like to now invite a wider input from 
our parents and families. Our students are having an opportunity to share their thoughts 
during their form time curriculum. We therefore invite your input ahead of any proposed 
changes for September. Please complete the short parental consultation and share your 
preference using the link below and attached in school communications.  
 
Please follow this link to vote - https://forms.gle/Cu5boqd7S3L7stTC8 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​                                                               ​      
Kind regards, 
  
Mrs Kirsty Roban 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 

https://forms.gle/Cu5boqd7S3L7stTC8

